
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE: For Immediate Release 
 

Monday, August 14, 2023 
Media Contact Person : Cindy L. Richardson  
Tel: (340) 774-8588 
Email: Janice.freeman@dop.vi.gov 

 
 

Division of Personnel announce the closure of St. Thomas office for 
 in-person service from  

Tuesday August 15 – Friday, August 18, 2023 
 

 
Director Cindy L. Richardson announce that the Division of Personnel St. Thomas 

office will be close for in-person service from Tuesday, August 15, 2023 – Friday, August 
18, 2023, due to an air condition malfunction in the GERS Building. The St. Croix office 
remains open for regular services. 

 
The staff will be available virtually and via telephone by contacting (340)774-8588 

on St. Thomas or (340)718-8588 on St. Croix. 
 

The Division of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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